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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, public notice is hereby 

given that a possible quorum of the Village Board, Plan Commission, or Police & Fire Commission,  

may be in attendance at a public event on July 3, 2025 celebrating Independence Day and more 

specifically during a ceremony for the first raising of the new American flag at Centennial Park, 620 

Midge Street, at 8:00 p.m. 

 

No business will be conducted and no action will be taken by the Johnson Creek Village Board or 

any other Village of Johnson Creek Committee or Commission at this event. 
 


